
 
Bob Ferguson 

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON 
Public Counsel  

800 Fifth Ave   Suite 2000  MS TB-14  Seattle, WA 98104-3188  (206) 464-7744 
 

 
November 27, 2024 
 
 
 
SENT VIA WEB PORTAL 
Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 
 
Re: Relating to Electricity Markets and Compliance with the Clean Energy Transformation 

Act, Docket UE-210183 
 
Dear Director Killip: 
 
This letter is in response to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission issued 
Notice of Opportunity to file Written Comments by Wednesday, November 27. Public Counsel 
appreciates the opportunity to provide comment on the Clean Energy Transformation Act draft 
“use” rules. Currently, we do not have any remarks on the draft use rules. We will continue to 
follow this docket, and may file future comments.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
TAD ROBINSON O’NEILL, WSBA No. 37153 
Assistant Attorney General  
Public Counsel Interim Unit Chief 
(206) 254-0570 
Tad.Oneill@atg.wa.gov  
 
cc:  Service List (E-mail) 
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